From: Ted Ries

To: *CI-StPaul LegislativeHearings
Subject: 1018 Wilson ave St. Paul.
Date: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 12:33:39 PM

I have a hearing today for 1018 Wilson ave St. Paul. These picture are to show the status of the house.

The sheriff removed the tenants June 12. I have been allowing the tenant to come to the property and get
loads of belongings with the moving truck.

They have removed a lot of things. There is still more to go but they are making progress. We have an
agreement that after their time is up the remainder is garbage and I can put it in a dumpster.

Please give me until July 15th that will give them 30 days to redeem their belongings and give me a few
days to load a dumpster.

Thank you
Ted Ries
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